
 

 

Hi SCHS Band Families! 

The following are announcements for the week of November 12, 2018.   

ALL BAND UPDATES 
 
This is a busy week for all members of the Band and I cannot stress 
enough how much we really need help!   Please see below for our specific 
needs.  If you have any time to spare this week, please log into Charms to 
sign up!   
 
Here is a reminder on how to sign up to volunteer in Charms: 
Go to Charmsoffice.com 
“Parents/Students/Members” sign in 
School code is:  FCPSSouthCountyHSBand (not case sensitive) 
Click on “Volunteers,” then “Volunteer Needs” 
Choose the date that you want to sign up for, click “Show Volunteer Needs” 

 

1) Pie Pick Up – Pie pick ups will be on Thursday (November 15) between 3PM and 
6PM at the loading dock.  We are need of several VOLUNTEERS (student and adult).  
Volunteer slots are on Charms. 

   

2) Yard Sale –  

a. Drop Off.  Drop off your Yard Sale donations in the Band Room on November 
14 (Wednesday), Thursday (15) and Friday (16) between 4PM and 8PM.  We 
need many VOLUNTEERS – for each day/evening.  Volunteer slots (adults 
AND students) are on Charms.     

 

b. Yard Sale.  Saturday, November 17th from 8AM to 1PM.  WE NEED 
VOLUNTEERS – students and adults.  Volunteer slots are on Charms.   

 

3) Silent Auction – Please see the last page for suggested donations for the Silent 
Auction.  The auction is held during the SCHS Holiday Extravaganza & Craft Show, 
and it’s a fun day.  The Band will be playing holiday tunes in the gym (which is where 
we set up for the auction).  Please consider volunteering! Volunteer slots are on 
Charms.   

 

Band Boosters Board Meeting 
The Band Boosters Board will be meeting at 6PM on Wednesday, November 14th in the 
Band Room.  If you have any issues that you would like to raise at the meeting, please 
contact Heather Cooper at heather.cooper2011@yahoo.com. 
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MARCHING BAND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

MARCHING BAND END-OF-SEASON BANQUET 
We’ll see you at the Banquet on Tuesday, November 13th at 6PM!  This is going to be a 
great event – with more than 200 people in attendance.  We will be celebrating the 
Marching Band’s accomplishments this season, and recognizing several people who 
have given their all!   
We need VOLUNTEERS to help set up and serve.  We also need donations of soft 
drinks and water.   Volunteer spots are in Charms! 
 

 

 SYMPHONIC BAND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Music For All Trip – The second payment towards the Music for All trip to 

Indianapolis will be $250, and due no later than Monday, November 19th (the Monday 
before Thanksgiving).  Payment will need to be made by check payable to SCHS.  These 
payments are not available to be made on MySchoolBucks.  Please contact Mr. Engdahl 
with any questions. 

 
 DRUMLINE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

There will be a Drumline interest meeting on Monday, November 12th at 7PM in the 
band room. 

  
 
 
Have a great week!! 

 

  

 


